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DIVISION MEETING OF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ICT COORDINATOR

TO:  Heads, Public Elementary Schools
1. Please be informed that all Elementary School ICT Coordinators will have a meeting on
January 15, 2018, 3:00 P.M. at Library Hub.

2. The objective of the said meeting is to discuss the implementation of the Project DCP
C.AR.Efor M.E. and any relevant issues regarding DepEd Computerization Program.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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